
 
 

 

Week beginning Monday, 3 April 2017 

 

 

VALUE FOR THE MONTH:  TOLERANCE OF DIFFERENT FAITHS AND BELIEFS 

THEME FOR THE WEEK:    REVIEW OF THE TERM AND PRAISE ASSEMBLY 

 

Well done for a tremendous term’s work.  For many of us the Easter period is a time to 

reflect, relax and prepare.  For others it is a lot of preparation for vital exams in the 

forthcoming weeks.  We all need to do our bit in order to help Year 11, 12 and 13 students 

fulfil their ambitions by being considerate around the school after Easter. 

 

Mr Mahir 

 

DROP DAY  

 

Students of all ages were fully engaged all morning, whilst participating in a range of 

activities, individually, in pairs and groups, sometimes in discussion, sometimes using 

movement to learn. The behaviour of students was exemplary and much positive feedback 

was received from the 22 visiting presenters. As I looked in on the sessions, it was clear 

that students were having fun whilst they learned, but they were being challenged too, to 

consider topics which they hadn’t considered before. We look forward to our next drop 

day in July, when Years 7, 8 and 9 will study more important topics in different ways. 

Ms Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 



LOST PROPERTY  

The following items have been handed in to Lost Property this week and will be 

kept for two weeks.  Please go to Pupil Reception to reclaim. 

Samsung ear phones 

Single black gloves x2 

Single blue glove 

Black pencil cases x3 

Light blue jacket 

Girls blue hooded parka coat 

Black umbrella 

 


